| ' Good Afternoon Greyhound families,

- A November has arrived! This week we will be continuing
“ to hold try-outs for the Junior (Gr. 4-6) boys/girls
volleyball tfeams, our choir has been busy rehearsing

and our Intermediate volleyball teams are on the last week of their season.

Monday November 6
e Treaties Recognition Week
e Intermediate Girls/Boys Volleyball Game vs JB @ John Brant (GIRLS first)

Tuesday November 7
e Inuit Day
e |ockdown practice (more information will be sent Monday Nov. éth)
e Intermediate Girls/Boys Volleyball Game vs PB @ Garrison (GIRLS first)

Wednesday November 8
e Indigenous Veterans Day
e Intermediate Girls/Boys Volleyball vs STV @ Stevensville (BOYS first)
e Emotion Coaching Parent Workshop (Noon AND épm)
e Artshine

Thursday November 9

e Fort Erie Fire Department visit @ 1:30 (Grades 4/5, 5 and 6)
e Stand UP Committee Meeting

Friday November 10
e Remembrance Day Assembly (time to follow)

Dates to Remember:

NOVEMBER 15 (Supporting Regulation Parent Workshop)
NOVEMBER 16 (Picture Retakes)

NOVEMBER 17-23 (Book Fair)



Book Fair: November 17-November 23 (8:20-2:30)

It is Book Fair time again at Garrison Road Schoollll If you are not familiar with
Scholastic Book Fairs, it is like a small book store that comes to our school for a
few days. Students have the opportunity to purchase books and other items like
special pens and erasers. This is a major fundraiser for the library, as the school is
given a large percentage of the proceeds.

Once again, we are looking for wonderful parent/adult volunteers to help out
during the Book Fair. You would assist students in finding items on the shelves
and collecting money.

The Book Fair will begin on Friday, November 17, with our last day on Thursday,
November 23. (8:30-2:30) If you are available full day or half day, single day or
multiple days during the Book Fair and would like to help out, please contact:

lisa.mcalpine@dsbn.org
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